Vlnited Hiates Denafle

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

November 3, 1982

Mr. Harold Denton

Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

I understand that there is serious well-founded concern over the
implementation of the Quality Assurance programs at the Midland nuclear
plant and that NRC Region III Director James Keppler intended to
raise with you the issue of how best to solve these problems.

I have received numerous letters from constituents who are inter-
ested in the progress of your actions in overseeing licensing on the
Midland plant and what changes are being made in the implementation
of the QA programs.

Please advise meofyour discussions with Mr. Keppler and of your
plans to upgrade QA programs at the Midland plant.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Lol B

Carl Levin
CL/1le

cc: Mr. James Keppler
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